
  
 

Bethel Township Board of Trustees 

May 1, 2018 

Workshop Meeting 

 

8:30AM 

 

 

Administration 

 

1: New Insurance quotes-  Decided to go with renewal of same plan. 

 

2: Newsletter discussion-  Going to check on pricing for a few upgrades to printing. 

 

3: 2019 Meeting Dates-  Discussed having one meeting a month for OCT, NOV, MARCH  

    And APRIL, since those months historically do not have much activity to approve.    

 

Road 

 

1: Paving update 

 

Fire 

 

1: Update from Ross Road Fire 

 

Zoning   

 

1: Zoning Code changes as proposed by the BZA and Zoning Commission 

 

 

Adjournment 

 

 

Adjourned at 10:00 

 
 

 

                                                                                  

_______t_____________   ______________________ 

Mr. Gary Biggs, President   Mrs. Beth Vanhaaren, Trustee 

 

      _____________________________ 

Mrs. Carolyn Wright, Trustee         Deborah Watson, Fiscal Officer 



 

 

      

 


